
Dear First Grader, 

My name is Mrs. Breunig and I am your FIRST GRADE  teacher! I 
hope you and your family are having a wonderful summer filled 
with all of the things you love most! I have been having a really 
nice summer with my family. I can’t wait to tell you all about them 
and I’m even more excited to hear all about your families!

We have a fun filled first grade year ahead of us! In addition to 
the ‘First Grade Supply List’ items that you saw on the Minnesauke 
website, please also bring the following items to use in our class: 

___ one recent family photo 
___ one clipboard (‘letter size’ with the thin, metal lift-up bar so it lays flat for storage)

___ two 1 ½  inch “Durable View” Avery binders (any colors)

___ one unlined pack 3x5 index cards (100)

___ one marble composition notebook 
___ two Expo dry erase markers (black, chisel tip)

___ one eraser for a dry erase board 

I have a bag labeled with your name all ready for you to transfer 
your supplies into on the first day, so there isn’t a need to label 
each of your items. I am sending a great BIG THAN
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August 2024

Dear First Grade Family,

I am very excited to begin your child’s first grade year with you! I’ve been busy this 
summer gathering supplies and making plans for a successful first week of school and 
beyond for our class. I’ve included a couple of items here to help you as you plan for 
back to school.

Our first day will be filled with the excitement of working together as a class for the 
first time, but inevitably, two of your child’s most memorable time blocks will be 
snack and lunch!😁 Our class will meet their lunch monitor in the cafeteria on the 
first day. We will have a separate snack time together in our classroom. 

As for school supplies, there are two lists… a grade level list and a classroom list. 
The 1st grade teachers have a combined list called ‘First Grade Supply List’ which 
you’ve already seen on the Minnesauke website and attached you will see some 
important additional items. Thank you so much for collecting all of the supplies in 
preparation for first grade. *Please note, if you are sending ANY paperwork to school 
on the first day, please clip it to your child’s clipboard. 

I would like to get started on an email list so that we are ready to communicate the 
first week. Please email me: gbreunig@3villagecsd.org from your primary email 
address at your earliest convenience, making the subject of the email your child’s first 
and last name. Inside the message of the email, please include your first and last 
name, relation to 1st grader, other parent/guardians’ first/last names, the phone 
number at which you are most easily reached, and your home address. We will use 
the primary email address you provide for class email alerts, photos, etc. Additionally, 
I will include your names/addresses/phone numbers on our class directory, which 
will be distributed to all classmates in September so that you have contact info for 
your child’s friends!

I hope your family is enjoying every wonderful moment of summer as much as I am 
with my family! I look forward to greeting my first grade students at our classroom 
door on the first morning of school and to meeting you (or seeing you again in several 
cases☺) at Open House!

Sincerely,

 Gina Breunig
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